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Dear Challenge Parents
and friends:

Welcome to the 2003-
2004 school year.  We’re
off to a wonderful start.
We’ve finished ISTEP testing
and are only a few weeks
away from the end of the
first 9 week grading period.

I am so excited to tell
you about an outstanding
opportunity for parents of
gifted students.  The
National Association for
Gifted Children Annual
Conference will be held in
Indianapolis on November
14-16th.   A special day for
parents will be held on the
15th.  You will be able to see
and hear some of the
foremost authorities in the
field of gifted education.
The cost of the day is $60
and this includes lunch and

FROM THE
Coordinator

             FYI
Broad Based Planning
Team - 2003-2004           

ÿ Wednesday, October
29, 7:00 p.m., at the
Hiatt Administration
Center in the
Superintendent’s
Conference Room

ÿ Thursday, January
22,  6:30 p.m., at the
Hiatt Administration
Center in the Board
Room
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a year’s membership in the
Indiana Association for the
Gifted.   I have included the
information for you to register
in this newsletter.  I would love
to see a bus of Lafayette
parents attend this meeting,
which will begin at 8:30 a.m. and
conclude at 5:00 p.m.  Attendees
will also receive a CD-Rom with
all speaker handouts, many
articles, and a glossary of
gifted education terms.   You
will also be able to visit and
purchase materials from over
100 exhibitors.   I hope to see
many of you there!

Best wishes,

Vicki Vaughn

ÿ Tuesday,  March 23,
4:15 p.m., at the Hiatt
Administration
Center in the
Superintendent’s
Conference Room

Parents, Teachers,
Counselors,
Administrators and
interested community
members are invited
to attend.



Dear Challenge Parents:

I hope the new school year is off to a good start for you and your
children.  As you know,  budgets this year are tight. The
Challenge program grants have been cut by 15%, leaving no room
for the administration to provide the kinds of training and
resources for the teachers they would like to.  Last year the
parents' group decided they did not want to have a fundraiser that
would have the kids selling items, but would rather just donate
money. I'm going to follow that model again this year and ask for
your donation to the Challenge program.  The money will again be
used to buy resources for the classrooms and to help send teachers
to the National Gifted Education Conference, which will be held in
Indianapolis this October.

I believe there is no better investment we can make than to give
the Challenge program teachers the resources and information
they need to make the program the best it can be. Considering the
warm thanks I got from teachers for last years contributions, I
know these gifts are appreciated.

Please make your check payable to "Edgelea TPA – Challenge
Fund" and send them to

Dr. Vicki Vaughn,  Challenge Program Coordinator
Edgelea Elementary School
2910 South 18th Street
Lafayette, IN 47905

Please send in your contribution by October 20th, it will enhance
your child's educational  experience and show your support for
this valuable program.

If you would like to be on our email list, sign up by simply sending
me an email at andy@purdue.edu  This is the fastest, and least
expensive ways I have to keep in touch with you.

Sincerely,

Andy Hughes
Challenge Parents' Group Chair



IMPORTANT  TESTING DATES:

October  2003          Challenge Newsletter

High School and Middle School  Students:

SAT: site is Jeff H.S.            ACT: site is Jeff H.S.
Test  Date:         Reg. Deadline:            Test  Date:    Reg. Deadline:
November 1 September 26            February 7 January 2
December 6 October 30            June 12 May 7
January 21 December 22
March 27 February 20            Register at your school
May 1 March 25            with your Guidance
Register at your school with your            Counselor or register
Guidance Counselor or register            Online at: www.act.org
Online at: www.collegeboard.com

The PSAT, the National Merit Scholarship qualifying test will be offered to
Juniors and interested Sophomores on Tuesday, October 21. Information is
available in the Guidance Department at Jeff High School.






